
Memo to ZBA 
2/17/2021 
 
Call from Newell Isbell Shin -South Mountain employee and Island Builder’s Association member 
 
Newell noted that the Isuzu NPR is a very common vehicle driven by tradespeople who don’t necessarily 
run a business from their home.  He said it is one of about every fifteen vehicles you are likely to see on 
the roads here.  It weighs in at slightly over 15,000 lbs (GVW).   
 
He agreed that raising the limit to “two vehicles in excess of 20,000 pounds GVW”, would be a 
reasonable change to make to the bylaw sections 8.5-1B8 and 8.5-2D.  


